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You will see from the newsletter that it has been a busy 

and productive final four days of term at Kingswode 

Hoe! There has been a bustle of Christmas preparation, 

making and craft. Pupils have all had the opportunity to 

plant a tree for our wild garden, enjoy Christmas lunch 

together and watch an online panto and our filmed 

production celebrating cultures, songs and traditions 

around the world at this festive time of year. 

It has not been the same as in previous years when we 

have been able to squeeze into our small school hall 

together and invite parents and carers but we have still 

worked hard to keep Christmas spirits high whilst also 

following our updated risk assessment in light of Covid -

19 caution before we break up. We are asking families 

to follow testing guidance and have sent kits home to 

help with this. Please see the letter from Ruth Sturdy, 

SEAX CEO which reiterates how you can help us keep 

school as safe as possible as we all hopefully move into 

a brighter and better new year. 

There have been so many highlights from this term, 

despite the continued cloud of Covid -19. I am extremely 

proud of how pupils have applied themselves in school, 

shown kindness to each other and made progress with 

their academic and social skills. I would like to also take 

this opportunity to thank our super staff team for their 

support for classes and families at home. 

Wishing everyone a very happy and healthy Christmas 

break!

Mrs Constantine, Headteacher
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What we plant today, 

we grow tomorrow

Word of the week :
Christmas

Oak class learnt to sign the 

traditional carol Away in a 

Manger as part of the Nativity for 

our Teams Carol Service this week



LOWER SCHOOL

UPPER SCHOOL

Special thanks to our super catering team and all the staff who made this an enjoyable (and delicious) festive occasion!



MARVELLOUS MAKING

Thetford pupils worked as 

lead learners in the 

workshop and food and 

cooking room this week, 

helping their friends in Year 

10 and 11 make Christmas 

craft and cookies.

Orchard pupils developed their fine 

motor skills sewing mini Christmas 

cross-stitch samplers.

Birch class kept up their movement breaks 

during their Christmas timetable activities.


